
Electronic Communications Consultative Committee (ECCC)  
Minutes from the Meeting held on Thursday, 22nd March 2018 

 
 
Present: Dax Richards, Financial Secretary (SHG), Chair 
  Thomas Holvey, Policy Advisor (SHG), Secretary 
  Christine Cooper, Crown Counsel (SHG) 
  Christine Thomas (Sure) 
  Chris Durnell (Sure) 

 

All was welcomed to the meeting.  

1. Price review and Sure letter dated 14th March 2018 
 

Sure expressed concerns over the suggested increase to service fees.  
 
SHG committed to a further price review within 2 years. 
 
Actions: 
 

1. Sure to provide evidence that the original intention of the agreement was for some 
price increases to take effect from the 1st Jan 2018. 

2. SHG to provide a formal response to Sure’s letter dated 14th March 2018. 

3. A further price review to take place within a two year period. 

4. Sure to provide information requested at the previous ECCC meeting. 

 


